FIEC conference on EU elections

and priorities for new term 2019-2024

Following the EU elections and in anticipation of the new Commission, FIEC's conference for members on
7 June 2019 focused on its messages and requests for the EU term 2019-2024 to the incoming MEPs, the

Commission officials and the new Commissioners.

The construction industry impacts every single citizen in the EU: we spend more than 70% of our time in
buildings and we rely on infrastructure to get from home to work.

We therefore need a legislative and political framework that facilitates the long-term development and
sustainability of our industry.
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FIEC CONFERENCE 2019
Construction Manifesto for EP and EC mandates 2019-2024

Moderator/ host:

Alex TAYLOR - Franco-British European journalist (TV, radio, press)

Keynote speakers:

Benjamin FOX, Opinion Editor — Euractiv
"Impact of EU elections on the EU Institutions”

Kjetil TONNING, FIEC President
"Presentation of the FIEC Manifesto for the EU elections"

Gwenole COZIGOU, Director DG GROW - European Commission
"Future of the “Construction 2020” initiative”

Round table discussion and guestions from the audience



